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January 16, 2019

Re: Obsolescence of iBA series

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

TDK-Lambda has received an EOL notice for a key component used in our iBA series of DC-
DC converters. Current inventory of material is limited to 3,000 pieces. A list of the models
affected can be found below:

IBAOS008A008V-000-R
IBAOS008A008V-001-R

TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require
additional units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares. We are offering a
last time buy opportunity until July 315, 2019 with a last time ship date of November 29th,
2019. Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable.

For alternative products, please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-
526-2324 or email lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com
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Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing



